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To: Jonathan Mitchell, Mayor 

From: Euzehio Arruda, Deputy Commissioner 

Date: May 4, 2016 

Subject: Appointment of Shellfish Warden 

I am sending this letter to recommend that Teague Crampton of New Bedford be appointed as a 
Deputy Shellfish Warden. Teague is scheduled to work no more than 20 hours a week. His term 
will expire in May of 2019. 

Sincerely, 

Euzehio Arruda 
Deputy Commissioner 

1105 Shawmut Avenue, New Bedford, MA 02746 Telephone 508-979-1556 Fax 1-508-961-3054 
RONALDL@NEWBEDFORD-MA.GOV 
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City Council President Linda M. Morad and 
Honorable Members of the City Council 
City of New Bedford 
133 William Street 
New Bedford, MA 02740 

Dear Council President Morad and Honorable Members of the Council: 

I am submitting for your approval the A P P O I N T M E N T of Teague Crampton of 47 Little Oak 
Road, New Bedford, MA 02745 as a Deputy Shellfish Warden. This term will expire in May of 
2019. 

Sincerely, 

JFM/dlr 

cc: Mr. Crampton 
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